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Dear Parent/Carer,  

Parent Teacher Interviews 

Please remember school is closing at 1pm on Friday 28th October, pupils can be collected from 12.30pm 

onwards. The school bus is running at the earlier time of 12.50pm.  

Half Term Holidays  

School is closed Monday 31st October to Friday 4th November (inclusive) and reopens on Monday 7th 

November.  

After School Clubs  

Multi Sports -restarts on Monday 7th November. There are two sessions left in this block, Monday 7th and 

Monday 14th November.  

Football – restarts on Tuesday 8th November. There are two sessions left in this block, Tuesday 8th and 

Tuesday 15th November.  

Scripture Union  

SU starts on Thursday 10th November. Please contact the school if you would like your child to attend and 

have not filled in the online form.  

PTA News  

Thank you to everyone who attended our Family Quiz Night. 

P6/7 Swimming  

Please note there is no swimming for P6/7 on Friday 28th October.  

 



Tempest Photography  

Photographs for individuals, year groups and families will be taking place on Monday 7th November. Please 
email Mrs Redfern on rredfern589@c2kni.net or ring the school office if you would like a family 
photograph taken. Anyone wising to get a family photograph taken which includes pre school or post 
primary school children should come at 8.30am.  

Nut Awareness  

Please remember not to send foods that contain nuts, we have several pupils with nut allergies.  

Anti Bullying Week  

School will be taking part in Anti-Bullying Week beginning on Monday 14th November. School will be 
taking part in Odd Socks Day on Monday 14th November, pupils should wear ‘Odd Socks’ to school. There 
is no payment required for Odd Socks Day.  

Poppies  

Poppies will be on sale in school from Monday 7th November.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

S Finlay  

 

mailto:rredfern589@c2kni.net

